Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 2:53 PM

To: Charities Consultation

Subject: FW: Consultation on the Deductible Gift Recipient (DGR) Registers Reform has

opened, with submissions due by 19 February 2023

Dear Charities Consultation

On behalf of the Sassoon Yehuda Sephardi Association, and our registered charity (with a DGR status), Friends of Sassoon Yehuda, we support the decision to move the 4 listed categories, so the ATO would be responsible for all DGR categories.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback.

Best Regards

Joanne Levy

President
Sassoon Yehuda Sephardi Synagogue, and
The Sephardi Association of Victoria
president@sephardivic.com | www.sephardivic.com
President
Friends of Sassoon Yehuda
president@fosy.com.au | www.fosy.com.au